
 
 
 
 
 
 

                     June 6, 2001 
 
 
 

Shayra Green 
28 Derby Street 
Somerville, Massachusetts 02145 
 
Dear Shayra,  
 

I am happy to provide you with information on the State 
of Mississippi.  I have enclosed a booklet that I hope will be 
useful in your study of our state.  You may find more information 
by visiting Mississippi’s official website at www.state.ms.us.     
 
 Please allow me to thank you for your devotion to 
Mississippi’s history.  Our state is rich in its heritage and will 
provide you with many interesting and useful facts.   
 

If I may ever be of assistance in the future, please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 

 
         Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
         RONNIE MUSGROVE 
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